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Fatal crash involving pedestrian in downtown Salem 

 

Salem, Ore. — Just before 5 p.m. on July 2, 2021, a parking enforcement officer reported a crash 
involving a vehicle and a pedestrian at the intersection of High and Center STS NE.  

The pedestrian was identified as Marlene Moreno, age 73 of Salem, was in the marked crosswalk 
traversing northbound across Center ST when she was struck by a van. Moreno sustained critical injuries 
and was transported to Salem Health where she later died. 

The driver of the van, Paul Brogden III, age 44 of California, was making an eastbound turn from High 
ST onto Center ST. Brogden remained on the scene and cooperated with officers conducting the initial 
investigation. 

The Salem Police Traffic Team is completing the crash investigation. Anyone who may have witnessed 
the incident can contact the team at 503-588-6293. 
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